Dear Worcestershire County Council Planning Team,

| am writing to express my strong objection to the proposed quarry development at the

Lea Castle site by NRS. This project poses serious risks to our community, environment,

and local infrastructure, particularly given its proximity to a school and new redential

estates.

1. Environmental Impact:
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